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August 30, 2012 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Tony Grover, Fish and Wildlife Division Director 
 
SUBJECT: Utility and Customer comments on Bonneville’s fish and wildlife budget and 

project management practices 
 
Bo Downen, Public Power Council, and other representatives of the utilities and Bonneville 
customer groups to be determined, will discuss the recent budget and project management 
practices letters sent to major Program partners in the region. 
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